
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

For the past couple of months, as part of our Sixth Form  

Enrichment, we have been given the opportunity to  

design and organise this week’s newsletter. With the run up to 

Christmas, we have taken a festive approach to the original  

newsletter and we hope you enjoy reading about life at Cox Green 

school from our perspective! 

 

This past week has entailed a lot of exciting activities; from our  

annual Christmas door competition, Christmas lunches and end of 

term assemblies. It was lovely to see all the decorated doors and a 

huge congratulations to  Miss Richardson’s form, 7HA as the worthy 

winners! 

 

We wanted to thank everyone for their kind donations towards the  

Alexandra Devine Children’s Hospice, a local charity supported by 

the school. On Wednesday, a few of our students kindly went to the 

local Care Home to drop off some Christmas cards that students 

have written and to sing carols which the residents thoroughly  

enjoyed.  

 

Congratulations is also in order for all those students that have  

received an award this week! Huge well done to the Year 11  

students: Josh Wilson, Abbie Wood, and Louise Nicholls, who  

performed an excellent piece to the whole school during our  

assembly.  

 

Finally, we want to wish everyone a happy holiday and a wonderful 

New Year! 

Best wishes, The Sixth Form PR team  

Please note that the school will be closed 

from 12.30pm on Friday 15th December.  

School re-opens for all year groups on 

Wednesday 3rd January at 8.30am.  

Careers Fair  

Thursday 1st February 2024  9am—3pm  

Join us at our Second Annual Careers Fair! Come and 

meet our fantastic students to talk about your business! It 

will be a great opportunity to speak directly to students 

and to provide information and advice about your  

business, training provider or sector. 

Please contact Mrs Thompson for more  

information via email 

h.thompson@coxgreen.com or scan the QR 

code to find out more! 

Recent Letters  
 

• Year 13 History trip to Winchester’s 
Military Museum Auschwitz Trip 

• Year 11 GCSE Art Trip to The Tate 

• Year 11 GCSE Graphics trip to the 
Design Museum  

• GCSE Drama Trip – Blood Brothers 

Dates for the diary: 

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024: 

Graphics Trip (Year 11) 

Thursday 11th January 2024: 

The Tate -  Art Department Trip (Year 11) 

Sunday 14th January 2024: 

Swimarathon 

Thursday  18th January 2024: 

Year 11 Taster Day 

Wednesday 31st January 2024: 

Year 9 Immunisations 
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Year 7 

 
Ava Koldashi  

Olivier Kakareko 

 

Nominated for upholding Cox Green school values. 

Year 8 
 

Jessie Thompson, Cameron Hart 

and Rubie Heath 

Nominated for their effort and accuracy during 

their netball shooting lesson. 

 

Jack Green and Zane Reid 

Nominated for their effort and commitment during 

afterschool football club. 

Year 11 
 

Erin Erskine and Emilia Murphy 

Nominated for great determination at their “You’re 

Hired” interviews last week. 

Lola Harris and Shannon Doyle 

Nominated for their support during the KS3 Lunch. 

 

Atisha Singh 

Nominated for demonstrating the school values. 

 

Mia Turner 

Nominated for attendance this term. 

Corina Chitu 

Nominated for fostering a team spirit in the Christmas 

Year 9 

 
Lyla Moore  

Evie Clements 

Nominated for showing great kindness  

and friendship to a friend. 

Adarsh Dwivedi 

Nominated for consistently demonstrating respect 

and kindness.  

Year 10 
Charlotte Parr 

Nominated for fantastic work in Religious Studies. 

Brandon Westfallen 

Nominated for great focus in Health and Social. 

Miss Chate, Miss Manabat & Mr Brignall nominate: 

 

Jordan Brierley, Anneka Kang, Bethany Blackwell, 

Sophie Hosking and Amrit Sandhu 

 

For their hard work producing this week’s  

newsletter! Well done! 

 

Louise Peters (Year 8) 

Nominated for excellent effort in her core 

subjects. 

Stars of the 
Week 

Sixth Form Inclusion 



 

Christmas Doors: 

Over the past couple of weeks, tutors and their pupils have been  

decorating their form room doors in Christmas theme and annual  

tradition to get into the holiday spirit!  

These doors were judged by Mr Edwards and the top three were: 

 

1st – 7HA and Miss Richardson 

2nd – 10NI and Mrs Gullick 

3rd – 8BA and Miss Stockwell 

Christmas Card Competition: 
Well done to everyone who entered the  

Christmas card competition! All the winning  

designs are now on display in the Fifield building 

and the sale of the cards raised £159.08 which 
has gone towards Sean’s Court fund.   

 

Winners: 
1st place: Amilee Bhargava 

2nd place: Amber Heaton 
3rd place: Millie Benaim 

Finalists: 
Year 7: Owen Allen, Daisy Holloway, Molly 

Silezin, Bo Daley & Layla Stock. 
Year 8: Tommy O’Dowd, Chloe Sloane,  

Timothy Chan, Eve Fuller & Lacey Stubbs.  
Year 9: Noah Barlett, Niamh Collins  

& Jaspreet Kaur. 

Trips and Visits: 

BFI - 12/12 
Sixth Form went to the BFI in South Bank, 
London, where students had the chance to 

engage in a lecture that was key to their 
Media Studies A-Level. 

 
ET in Concert - 13/12 

Years 9, 10 ,11 and 12 enjoyed the exciting 
trip to the Royal Festival Hall, which was 

described by a student as ‘enthralling and 
incredible’ 

Royal Holloway - 14/12 
Year 13 Philosophy students visited Royal 

Holloway where they spoke to the  
university students and lecturers about 

their next steps. Thank you to  
Mrs Thompson for the photos provided! 

Student News 



Photos of the week 



 

 

 

 

Sports Results 

 

Date Sport 
Age  

Group 
Opposition 

Home / 

Away 

Time 

Start 
Competition Result 

Tuesday 

5th 

December 

FOOTBALL 
Year 7 
Girls 

Bohunt /  
various 

Away 4.00pm 
Girls 5-a-side 

(indoor) 
Pld 2, L 2 

Wednesday  

6th 

December 

FOOTBALL U15 Boys St. Birinus HOME 2.15pm National Cup L 0-3 

NETBALL 
Year 10 

Girls 
Various Away 4.00pm 

Furze Platt 
League 

W 1, D 2, L 3 

Tuesday 

12th 

December 

FOOTBALL 
Year 7 
Boys 

Bohunt /  
various 

Away 4.00pm 
Boys 5-a-side 

(indoor) 
W 3, D 1, L 1 

FOOTBALL 
Y10/11 

Girls 
Altwood HOME 3.30pm Friendly Cancelled 

BASKETBALL U16 Boys Furze Platt HOME 4.00pm League Cancelled 

Wednesday 

13th  

December 

NETBALL 
Year 9 
Girls 

Various Away 4.00pm 
Furze Platt 

League 
Cancelled 

 

Sports Fixtures 

Date Sport 
Age  

Group 
Opposition 

Home / 

Away 

Time 

Start 
Competition  

Monday 

8th 

January 

 

FOOTBALL U14 Boys Furze Platt HOME TBC League 

Tuesday 

9th  

January 

 

FOOTBALL U13 Boys 
King's  

Winchester 
HOME 2.15pm National Cup 

NETBALL 
Year 8 Girls - A 

Team 
Various Away 4.00pm Furze Platt League Wednesday  

10th  

January  FOOTBALL U12 Boys Reading School HOME 3.00pm County Cup 

Year 7 Boys: 5-a-side Tournament 

The Year 7 Boys football team competed in an indoor Tournament at Bohunt School this week.  With some good 

teamwork, they played 4 group matches, winning enough games to qualify for the semi-finals. After an exciting 

match the scores finished level, so the chances of reaching the final came down to a penalty shoot-out against 

Emmbrook School.  Unfortunately the boys lost the shoot-out, but they should be proud of their efforts and  

progress. Frank Earl with 4 goals and Cameron Money with 2 goals were the star players. Well done team!  

Team: Callum Brookes, Sunny Culora, Frank Earl, Dylan Hing, Cameron Money,  

Harry Pettit, Jay Swift and Charlie Walton.  


